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Recommended Parent Representative for KPSAA Board 
Middle School Volleyball season extended 
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The Kenai Peninsula School Activities Association (KPSAA) has recommended Jay Griffel 
serve as Parent Representative on the KPSAA Board. Jay Griffel has been a parent for 
students at Nikiski Middlemigh School for the past 1 1 years. One of his daughters 
graduated in 2006 and next year he will have a senior daughter and an 8' grade son. Jay 
has assisted in coaching our basketball programs for the past 11 years as well, both in an 
official capacity and as a volunteer. He is a tireless supporter of Nikiski Middlemigh 
School activities. 

Additionally, the KPSAA Board has recommended the middle school volleyball season be 
extended one week to end March 3,2012. This will help equalize the basketball and 
volleyball seasons. 

It is respectfully recommended the above co-curricular handbook changes be approved by 
the Board of Education for the 2012 school year. 

Thank you. 

ANCHOR POINT COOPER LANDING HOMER HOPE KACHEMAKSELO KENAl MOOSE PASS NANWALEK NlKlSKl NIKOLAEVSK NlNlLCHlK 
PORT GRAHAM RAZDOLNA SELDOWA S W A R D  SOLDOTNA STERLING TUSTUMENA TYONEK VOZNESENKA 


